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Living Faith in Daily Life
Wednesdays, starting June 20 • 6:30 - 7:30 pm • C302-303

2018 Summer Bible Study Wednesday Nights this Summer!

Living our faith in daily life is always a challenge. How do we live faithfully at work, 
home and in our culture? This summer we will be exploring this topic together. Our 
Wednesday night Bible Study begins on June 20 at 6:30 p.m. This year our Discipleship 
Team has secured fantastic teachers for each of our sessions. You will see the schedule 
below and I want to encourage you to be a part of this study this summer. In addition, 
we currently have five outreach Bible studies using this same material.  Those using 
the material for home studies are choosing from the lessons and using the ones they 
would like to lead. Some are meeting every week while others are only meeting for a 
few weeks this summer. The intent is to invite friends and neighbors beyond the church 
to come and join you. If you would be interested in hosting a Bible study in your home 
using this material this summer, contact Rev. Lydia Tatum at Ltatum@tbcraleigh.com or 
give her a call in the office (919-787-3740). I am looking forward to our time together 
each Wednesday evening.

This coming Sunday we continue our series on “Living on a Prayer” as we turn our 
attention to the most famous of prayers, The Lord’s Prayer.  I will be looking for you. 

Vacation Bible School 2018

June 13-15 • 6:00-8:00 pm
June 16​ • 9:00-11:30 am

Join us This week for

Ages 4 years - 5th Grade

Gear up! Get ready! Game On!

Dr. Jeff Roberts, Senior Pastor • jroberts@tbcraleigh.com • Twitter: @Jeff__Roberts
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Adult 4
Singles Fellowship

June 21 • 6:30 pm • Taverna Agora
We’d like to offer opportunities for Singles in 
the Adult 4 Sunday School Classes and their 
friends to start getting together and making 
new friends through Trinity. The initial idea is 
to meet for dinner the 3rd Thursday of each 
month starting with the 21st of June.

The first one will be 6:30 pm at Taverna 
Agora, 326 Hillsborough Street

Please email or call Sherry Reynolds 
(sreynolds57@nc.rr.com, 919-599-7062) to 
let her know if you’ll be attending our first 
event by the 19th of June. Anyone interested 
in joining future events also please contact 
Sherry with your email address and phone 
number. We’re open to any suggestions you 
have for other types of outings.

Women’s Ministry 
Summer Missions Event
Feed the hunger

Saturday, June 23 • 10 am - 12 pm • FH

Feed the Hunger is a NC based 
organization committed to addressing 
both the food distribution problem that 
prevents people worldwide from getting 
the nutrition they need, and the spiritual 

hunger faced by those in extreme poverty. 
On June 23, TBC will once again host 
a Feed the Hunger packathon to pack 

24,000 meals that will be distributed by 
Feed the Hunger’s international partner 

churches around the world.
Sign up by using one of the posters 

located throughout the church, by filling 
out the google form found on the TBC 

website, or by calling
Misty Deyo at 919-272-5388. 

This energetic and fun project is 
sponsored by the Women’s Ministry,

but anyone 5 years and older is invited to 
help pack meals for the hungry during the 
event. Between 100 and 150 volunteers 

are needed to perform a variety of roles in 
the packing process, so there is a job for 

everyone!

For questions contact Misty Deyo at 
mistydeyo@gmail.com or 919-272-5388.

Flower Calendar

Women’s Book Club 
May 17, 2018 • 7:00 pm • Parlor

 Empire of the Summer Moon
S. C. Gwynne

Contact: ncummings12@gmail.com 

Family Promise
Hosting Week: Aug 19-26

Van Drivers Needed 6:30 am & 5:30 pm

Please contact Charla Peel 
at cpchoc@aol.com

(Formerly WIHN)

Deepest Sympathies

To Laura Warren upon the passing of 
her husband, Claude Warren on June 5.

To Susan Downing (and her children 
Taylor, William, Samuel, and 
Harrison Greene) upon the passing 
of Susan’s father, Harold Downing, of 
Fayetteville, NC on June 4.

To Alan & Jenny Beal and their 
daughter Brittany Beal upon the 
passing of Alan’s stepmother of Athens, 
GA on Wednesday June 6.

To Lyndia Stallings upon the passing of 
her sister Louise Sparks of Goldsboro, 
NC on Sunday, June 10.

Welcome to Trinity

Hunter King joins by baptism.

8:45 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

9:45 AM	 Meet the Pastor (Library)

	 Sunday School 
(Bible Study for all ages)

10:00 AM	 Blood Drive (FH)

10:55 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

This Sunday At Trinity
Father’s Day

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

Crackers, spaghetti sauce, canned 
vegetables and cleaning items.



 Deacon of the Week

Parking Lot Paving: July 2-7
Please note that the parking lot will be paved the week of July 2-7.  

We will close the parking lot in front of Building A, all the way around to the ROC.  
The only parking available will be in the office parking lot. 

Living Faith in Daily Life
Wednesdays, starting June 20 • 6:30 - 7:30 pm • C302-303

2018 Summer Bible Study Wednesday Nights this Summer!

This is a unique study that describes how we can use our faith within daily life 
experiences. If God is present everywhere, including in the experiences of daily life, 
should we not seek and be open to God’s presence in all of those experiences? These 

lessons explore various areas where we often need help applying faith to real life such as 
working, resting, enjoying life, building community, forgiving, marriage,

and guiding children. 

June 20	 Knowing God in Daily Life	 Dr. Roberts
June 27	 Enjoying the Life God Gives	 Ginger Boyle
July 11	 Welcoming Even the Stranger	 Kayla Dobyns
July 18	 Exulting in Marriage	 Sarah and Ellis Payne
July 25	 Forgiving the Person Who Hurt You 	 Kathy Driver
August 1	 Building Community	 Lawrence Powers/Konrads
August 8	 Helping Children Grow	 Jacob & Lisa Arthur 
August 15	 Working with Heart	 Susan Blakely

Make faith a priority this Summer! 

We welcome you signing up in regards to attendance because it helps us plan. 
However, it is not necessary for attendance. But we do need to know if you need 

childcare.  Please call the office, sign up on a sheet in Narthex or lobby or use 
sign up genius. 

Family Promise Hosting 
(Formerly WIHN)

Ann Berry has been a 
member of Trinity since 
2008 and is a native of 
Baton Rouge, LA. She 
and her husband, Jim, 
have three children: Erin, 
Scott, and Bruce; and 
six grandchildren: Jack, 
Annia, Zachary, Sam, 
Olivia, And Cameron. She serves with 
the Prayer Ministry, ETC, TNT, and on the 
Sr. Adult Committee. She works with the 
Lamplighters Sunday school class. She also 
works with deacons Ellen Hignite, Johnny 
Teal, and Frank Evans.

The Nominating Committee is 
currently seeking teachers and 
leaders for the 2018-2019 church 
year. Please be open to the Lord 
leading you into service.
If you are interested in serving in 
any capacity, contact Ed McCoy at
edmccoy_aig@yahoo.com or Laury 
Holley at holley.laury@gmail.com.

Teachers And 
Leaders Needed



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, June 20  
10:00 am • Fellowship Hall

Final Payment Due
Lancaster Show Trip

Final Payment due by June 24
Double: $440/ per Person

Single: $590
Make Check Payable to TBC

Senior Adult Event calendar

September 24-28
Lancaster, PA Trip

October 11
Ron’s Barn

October 17
Homebound Visitation

November 8
Fruitcake Factory Trip

November 21
Homebound Visitation

November 29-30
Myrtle Beach

December 6
Selma Rudy Theater Christmas Show

On Friday, May 25, a group of 31 Seniors left at 8:30 am to travel to Cameron to 
the Aloha Safari Zoo where we saw lots of rescued animals such as peacocks, ostrich, 
antelope, donkeys, llamas, water buffalo, camels, tigers, wolves, a bear, monkeys, pigs, 
Stretch the giraffe which we fed, and many more. After enjoying all the animals, who 
loved visitors, we traveled back to Sanford for a really good lunch at Ron’s Barn arriving 
back at Trinity at 3:30. If you do facebook, go on Bill Gard’s site and see lots of pictures.

On Tuesday, June 5, a group of 32 Seniors left at 10:00 am for a Mystery Trip. First 
stop was to the beautiful James B. Hunt Library on the Centennial Campus of NC State 
University. Five floors of amazing and beautiful knowledge and seeing robots retrieve a 
book you requested was enjoyed by all. We left Hunt Library and went to Lonnie Poole 
Golf Club for a great lunch on the second floor in the Terrace Dining Room overlooking 
the golf course and Lake Johnson. 

After fulfilling our hunger pains we moved on to the NC State Farmers Market where 
we shopped for veggies, herbs and ate ice cream to finish off the day before heading 
back to Trinity. I have posted some pictures on facebook and Ellen Barnes Clark will be 
posting more. Check both our sites. Ellen will have more than I do. Keep your eyes and 
ears open for my next trip.

			      - Anita Yeargin. 

Sr. Adult COmmitteE 
& Travel/Events Team

We are NOT meeting in June & 
July. Enjoy your summer! Thanks!



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Kentucky Mission needs
BACK TO SCHOOL DONATIONS!
Our TBC Mission Team will be in McCreary Co, KY the week of the big annual Back 
to School Give-A-Way through Hills and Hollers Ministries and we’ll get to help 
with the distribution. Boys and Girls of all school ages need lightly used or new 
jeans, underwear, socks and school supplies. This is what we have been specifically 
asked to collect as many of as possible. (Churches in Nashville are donating shoes.) 
Please bring all donations to the KY Missions Donation Box at the B-200 Hallway. 
Deadline for donations is July 15, so that we can send a truck with the donations 
ahead of our mission July 28 – August 4. Spread the word at work, at school, in your 

neighborhood, let’s fill a truck!!

Suggested Sunday School Class Breakdown for Donations:

Adults 1 & 2 (Socks), 
Adult 3 (Jeans), 

Adult 4 & 5 (Underwear), 
and Adult 6 and Students (School Supplies).

 But if you have items at home that you want to donate, 
bring them on, no matter which SS department you are in. 

NORTH AMERICAN MISSIONS OFFERING
Given to date: $22,961

Thank you for your generosity!

Blood Drive at TBC
Sunday, June 17 • 10 am • Fellowship Hall

Sign up at TBC’s website: www.tbcraleigh.com.

Scroll to the “News” section and click on the Blood Drive link.
Use Sponsor Code “Trinity Baptist” and register for a time to 

donate on Sunday June 17.



sss

Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Don’t forget

Men’s Choir
Meets Each Sunday at 5 pm

Nathan Snell, the director of the 
Men’s Choir, has begun rehearsals 
and you are invited to come be a 
part of this great group of singing 
men. Each Sunday at 5 pm, the 
choir will rehearse in the B-236, 1st 
floor--B Building (Note the change 
of room from earlier advertisement). 

Come join the fun!

Special thanks to Barbara Bowen for 
supplying for the 10:55 am service this 
past Sunday morning while Ramona 
Green was on vacation. We have 
been tremendously blessed with great 
accompanists who work very hard to 
keep our worship music at its best with 
meaningful offerings of praise to God 
every week!

 Music Calendar

August 26
Gospel Sing, 6 pm

Take notice of the music calendar to 
stay up to date with choir rehearsals 

and upcoming music events!

Always Room for You! 
Music Ministry is alive at Trinity and is growing! 

Find your place in the music ministry in 2018.

If you have singing or instrumental abilities, we need you!

We are always looking for more musicians to add to our worship leading ministries 
at Trinity. Consider getting involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting 

place of ministry!

Summer is a great time to join

Sanctuary
Choir

...and be a part of a wonderful 
musical family. Beginning on June 
20, rehearsals switch to 7:30 pm until 
August. Come join us and make a 
joyful noise!

Gospel Sing
Sunday, August 26

Mark your calendars! August 26 is 
an important date in our church’s 
summer musical celebration. The 
Trinity Laymen and various musical 
groups at TBC will be in concert 
with Miss Emily Roberts, niece of Dr. 
Roberts, who formerly performed on 
“The Voice” and is now a country 
music artist in Nashville! Beginning 
at 6 pm, we will hear music from 
these groups and from a “Hallelujah 
Choir” that you can be a part of, 
too. For more information about 
participating, give me a call or speak 
to one of the Laymen for answers to 
questions you may have. It will be a 

wonderful night of music!



Middle School Mission SUmmer Kickoff 

Summer Trip Sign-up has passed but 
we still have a few spots remaining
Contact us as soon as possible if you would still like to go!

 CAMP
June 24th-29th • Greensboro, NC • $355

HS Mission Trip
July 15th -21st Charlotte, NC • $300

Last week, our Middle 
School Students part-

nered with a local community to 
lead a summer kick-off event!

Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com • Rebekah Gordon, rgordon@tbcraleigh.com



Living Faith in Daily Life
BEGINS Wednesdays, June 20 • 6:30 - 7:30 pm • C302-303

Summer Wednesday Night Discipleship Study

What difference does faith make when Sunday is over, or even when Sunday is going on? 
Join us for a study that helps us identify the common experiences of everyday life all the while 

seeking to be open to God’s presence in each of these life experiences. 
These lessons explore various areas where we often need help applying faith to real life such as 
working, resting, enjoying life, building community, forgiving, marriage, and guiding children. 

Make faith a priority this Summer! Child care is provided but you must register!
Upcoming Schedule:

June 20	 Knowing God in Daily Life	 Dr. Roberts
June 27	 Enjoying the Life God Gives	 Ginger Boyle
July 11	 Welcoming Even the Stranger	 Kayla Dobyns
July 18	 Exulting in Marriage	 Sarah and Ellis Payne

Three Ways to Sign Up:
1) On the board in the Narthex. 2) Contact church office or 3) SignUpGenius. Go to www.

signupgenius.com to create your personal account. You must use the email the church has on 
file for you. If childcare is needed, you must register for that as well. Dr. Roberts and Lydia 

are working on some offsite opportunities for discipleship during the summer as an outreach of 
Trinity. They plan to use this same study. Contact Rev. Lydia Tatum if willing to host or lead an 

outreach Bible study (ltatum@tbcraleigh.com).
To help our leaders plan more efficiently, we would love for you to sign up.

We definitely need you to register for Childcare each week.  

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

We need Special Needs worship care 
volunteers. Our exceptional students will 
bless you for the hour you serve. It is only four 

times a year. Please contact me this week! 

You need to make a difference. You need to 
share your knowledge and your gifts to be 
pleasing to God. Please consider teaching 
our children in Sunday School or Sunday 
Evenings!!! Contact me if you allow the 

Holy Spirit to use you this year! 

Vacation 
Bible School

June 13-16

This is VBS week!
A week of concentrated Bible Study, 
largest outreach emphasis for children 
and families, a major week connecting 
church families and community together, 
and major fun for all! You will not want to 
miss the excitement. GAME ON begins on 

Wednesday evening. Don’t miss it!
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Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

If you need your VBS Material, 
contact Katie ASAP!

June 13-15 • 6:00-8:00 pm 
June 16​ • 9:00-11:30 am

VBS 2018

VBS Volunteers

Gear up! Get ready! Game On!

This year our VBS mission project is 
working towards sponsoring a team 
for The Miracle League of the Triangle. 
The Miracle League of the Triangle 
serves not only individuals with 
special needs but also their families. 
Our community of players, families, 
and volunteers work together toward 
a common mission: to create positive 
life experiences for children and adults 
with special needs and their families 

through baseball. 

We need all hands on deck to 
make this goal happen. Our total 
mission goal is $1,500. I know as 
a church family we can make this 
happen. Our kids will be working 
hard collecting their own money 

through activities. 

How can you help? You can donate to 
this cause! By taking a baseball player 
from our baseball field in the narthex, 
you pledge to donate the amount listed 
on the player. You can also donate cash 
or checks. Please make checks payable 
to TBC; on the memo line add VBS 
Missions Offering. Any donation big 
or small will help us reach our goal. 
Let’s unite as a church family, help our 
children achieve our mission goal and 

show love to our community!

Registration Is Open
Ways to sign up:

•	 Online at www.tbcraleigh.com 
(scroll down to NEWS tab) 

•	 Narthex after each morning service
•	 Grade school hallway 
•	 In the ROC

Sunday, June 17
Our children will sing songs in 
worship they learned during VBS. 

Mark your calendars!

Markers • Rubbing Alcohol • Glue Sticks
Bottles of Elmer’s Glue • Color Sharpies

Donations can be dropped off in the E-Hall 
VBS tub, or in the office (labeled “VBS”)

Donations needed



Stroller Strides
M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • ROC Floor
Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Yoga
M • 5:30-6:30 pm • MP Room
F • 12:00-1:00 pm • MP Room 

Laurel Cavanagh: laurelcyoga@gmail.com

FIT4MOM: Body Back Class 
T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • ROC Floor 

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Dance-It Group Fitness 
W • 7:00-8:00 am • ROC Floor

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • ROC Floor 
Kathy Wilson: kathyknits62@gmail.com

Senior Adult Strength & Stretch 
T • 10:00-11:00 am • MP Room 

Mary Ann Potts: mapotts4@gmail.com

Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

Group Fitness Classes
June 18 - June 23

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, June 18
8am-11am	 Charlie & Dottie DeFrancis
11am-2pm	 Anita Yeargin
3pm-6pm	 Jenny Beal
6pm-8pm	 Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, June 19
8am-11am	 Jane Sauls
11am-2pm	 Stephanie Treadway
3pm-6pm	 Kim Royal
6pm-8pm	 Volunteer Needed

Wednesday, June 20
8am-11am	 Moose Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Jack Cooke

Thursday, June 21
8am-11am	 Bevery Munday
11am-2pm	 Moose Beaudreau

Friday, June 22
8am-11am	 Charla Peel
11am-2pm	 Nell Campbell

Saturday, June 23
9am - 12pm	 Mike Stines

Volunteers 
Needed

1st Monday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
1st Tuesday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
3rd Monday • 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Contact Michelle: 919-787-3740 or 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com if you can 
sub short term or know of anyone 

interested in taking on a regular spot.

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

Fall Festival 
October 26, 2018

upcoming events

Roc Closings
Wed. June 13 - Sat. June 16  

 
ROC Closed for VBS

 

Monday • Tuesday  
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Wednesday • Thursday • Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Saturday 
9:00 am - noon

New ROC Summer Hours



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

September 8, 2018

Race Day Schedule
7:00 am	 Registration opens at the ROC

8:30 am	 Group warm up & Stretch

8:45 am	 100 Yard Dash for Kids 
	 (7 years old & younger)

9:00 am	 NH5K Run/Walk

9:00 am	 Senior Stroll* (60 and over)

9:30 am	 The Midtown Mile 
	 (1 Mile Fun Run)

10:00 am	 Awards Ceremony

*a walking event held inside the ROC on 
the indoor track. This event will take place 
simultaneously with the North Hills 5K.

www.NorthHills5k.com

Welcome Runners, Walkers, 
Adults, Senior Adults & Kids!

YOGA

Questions? Contact Laurel Cavanagh
at laurelcyoga@gmail.com

Mondays 5:30-6:30 pm MP Room
Fridays 12:00-1:00 pm MP Room

All skill levels welcome!

Summer Camps
At Trinit   2018y
Summer Camps
At Trinit   2018y
Every summer, we offer a variety of 

Summer Camps for children and youth.
Check out the list below to see which camp 

your student would be interested in!

To register and find more details:
www.ROCraleigh.com

Grade School Camp
June 18-22 • 9 am - 4 pm

Grade School Camp
June 25-29 • 9 am - 4 pm

Ballet Camp
July 2-6* • 9 am - 1 pm

Sports Camp
July 9-13 • 9 am - 4 pm

Grade School Camp
July 30-Aug 3 • 9 am - 4 pm

Middle School Camp
Aug 6-10 • 9 am - 4 pm

Questions about Preschool Camp call:
Weekday Preschool (919) 782-6192

Camp Schedule

Questions about camps?
Contact Sammy Pearce at 919-325-6167 

or srpearce0613@gmail.com or
call the church office.

	 Grade School Camp	 $195
	 Sports Camp 	 $195
	 Middle School Camp 	 $225
	 Ballet Camp 	 $75

* Does not meet July 4th, due to holiday



When you provide a check as payment, you authorize 
us either to use information from your check to make 
a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account 
or to process the payment as a check transaction. 
Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published weekly, except July 4th week 
and Christmas week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks Road, 
Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: 
Send address changes to Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, 
NC 27609

Tel: 919-787-3740 • Fax: 919-787-4884 
Prayer Line: 781-PRAY (7729) 

www.tbcraleigh.com 

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
Senior Pastor 

jroberts@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Hal Melton  
Assoc. Pastor, Missions & Senior Adults 

hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Steve Byers 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship & Music 

slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
Assoc. Pastor, Education & Families 

kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
Assoc. Pastor, Administration & Recreation 

sgood@rocraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
Assoc. Pastor, Ministry & Outreach 

ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Christian Davis 
Minister to Students 

cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
Minister to Preschool & Families 

kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Rebekah Gordon 
Student Ministry Assoc. 

rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown, Financial Administrator 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Reenie Shore, Pastoral Secretary 
rshore@tbcraleigh.com

RaNada Thornton, Ministerial Secretary 
rthornton@tbcraleigh.com

Michelle Kranz, Ministerial Secretary 
mkranz@tbcraleigh.com

Maria Miller, Weekday Preschool Director 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com 

(919) 782-6192

Debbie Surface, Weekday Preschool Admin.

Ashbey Jones, Facilities Manager

Rev. Wayne Rogers, Organist

Ramona Green, Barbara Bowen • Pianists

TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 499	 0	 15
Students	 84	 0	 0
Children	 69	 0	 1
Preschool	 79	 0	 6
Totals 	 731	 0	 22
Sunday School 	 Total 753
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 217
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 601
Total Worship Attendance 	 881
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 4/30/2018)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $1,220,231.25
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $1,155,904.88
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $1,166,203.98
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,612,554.37
Total Received 	 $4,206,170.78

Vision for Growth 05-10-18

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, June 17

Hostess: Jen Hall 
Assistant: Anna West
 
8:45 am Worship Service
Austin & Beleenne Dickerson, Doug Hodgson, 
Judy Pope, Michael Langley, Michaela Langley*, 
Sandra Hodgson

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Ashley Davis, Kathy Stanford
5-10 mos	 Susan Morris, Kim Beckett
11-14 mos	 Mark or Christy Frisbee
15-19 mos	 Michelle Moore, Jen Matthews
20-24 mos	 Kris Ference, Mark Matthews
2 yrs	 Paul & Diane Corts, Kayla Hall*, 

Abigail Cook*
3 yrs	 Grant Gubbins, Matt Rouse*, 

Danielle Smith
4 yrs	 Reagan Williams*, Izabella Ference*
 
Special Needs Care
Becky Dribbon, David Mills
 
Wednesday, June 20
Bed Babies	 Melody Yeargan, Kim Beckett
Two’s 	 Janice & Steve Goodman, Judy Pope

* Youth Volunteer


